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We are the new School Council. We have met and looked at what we will focus on for this year.  

Our main focus is on lunchtimes and making sure we have lots of fun activities and clubs to do. 
We have planned our Class Council meetings and shared our ideas with all the staff.  

We would like to start by raising some money so that we can buy some toys and games for 
outdoor play! We will be having a toy and cake sale on Friday 13th October. Please send any 
donations of toys and books in to school and bring your cakes in that morning. The sale will take 
place on the Main School Playground straight from school, so make sure you bring some money! 

We are talking to all the staff and our class councils about the different types of clubs we can 
have and Mrs Morris will send a school clubs letter home before half term, so we can book a 
place.  

We need some parents to help us to plan some fun things like discos and Christmas Fairs! The 
HSA (Home School Association) need parent volunteers. If you are interested, please let us or 
the school know.  

We also would like to do some fun things and raise money for charities. The first 
of our charity days is Children in Need. We will also be fundraising for Sports 
Relief and we support children in Cambodia and will be raising money through the 

year for different projects.  

We will write to you again soon to update you on what our next projects will be.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

From the School Council.  


